
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE FOR CONSULTING SERVICES (BAC-C)

A D V I S O R Y

CONSULTING SERVICES FOR THE DETAILED ARCHITECTURAL
ENGINEERING DESIGN (DAED) OF THE SECOND RUNWAY

INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT OF THE
CLARK INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (CIA)

The BAC-C of BCDA, in line with the guidelines of the Department of Health, would
like to ensure that safety and preventive efforts and measures are observed during the
Pre-Bid Conference on 04 October 2021 at 10:00 AM for the above-mentioned
project.

Pursuant to the restrictions imposed by the National Government, and due to the
continuous surge of COVID-19 Cases in the National Capital Region (NCR), the BCDA
strictly limits the entry of people in its premises. Hence, the above-mentioned Pre-Bid
Conference shall be conducted via Zoom. The shortlisted bidders and others who wish
to attend this conference are advised to attend thru this zoom meeting link:
https://zoom.us/j/98065001310?pwd=R0RCdytJNlkybVptQWdmTkZxcTFZdz09. In
relation thereto, the shortlisted bidders/representatives and other attendees to this
conference are requested to ensure that the account they are using reflects their real
and full name and the name of the company they are representing prior to entering
the Zoom meeting room so that their attendance will be recorded accordingly.

Issued this 2nd day of October 2021.

AILEEN ANUNCIACION R. ZOSA
Chairperson, BAC-C
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